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September 28, 2016 
 
To Whom It May Concern:   
 

Attached you will find a resolution entitled; “Resolution of the Cape May 
County Administrators Association Concerning the Educational Impact of the 
PARCC Assessment”.  This was adopted by the Cape May County Administrators 
Association at its meeting on September 14, 2016.   This resolution represents the 
position of the Association in its entirety, and was drafted utilizing notes from 
committee meetings of NJASA, CMCAA roundtables, as well as other documents, 
artifacts, and research.  

  
The aim of this resolution is to identify global concerns of superintendents and 

other stakeholders within public education around the PARCC, and frame them in a 
manner that it will be considered for duplication across all 21 superintendents’ 
county roundtables, as well as by any other educational entities and/or advocates of 
public education.  The CMCAA maintains a willingness to partner with the NJDOE 
as well as other policy makers and legislators, to create the best possible 
environment for the education of all students, and to maintain and expand upon the 
outstanding reputation of public education that New Jersey has worked so hard to 
establish.  Please share the resolution as you see appropriate.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
              J. Kenyon Kummings 

Superintendent, Wildwood Public Schools 
NJASA Legislative Committee representative for Cape May County   
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